
April 20, 2021 
 
To: Barbara Greenwood, Chair, Development Review Board 
 
From: Katherine Branch, 776 West Street, Cornwall VT 
 
I noticed that, during the April 7 DRB meeting on the Schaefer Conditional Use Application, you asked the 
applicants where the business will be operated from. It's possible that the incorporation filing for Barn on the Flats 
LLC, filed on October 23rd 2020, might shed light on this question. I've included the link to the filing with the State 
of Vermont below. In the filing, the "Designated Office Business Address" is listed as 1683 West Street and the 
"Designated Office Mailing Address" is listed as 1776 West Street. The Annual Report for the business (2nd link), 
filed 1/20/2021, has the same information listed. 
 
https://bizfilings.vermont.gov/online/BusinessInquire/BusinessInformation?businessID=0379130 
https://bizfilings.vermont.gov/online/BusinessInquire/FilingHistory?businessID=379130 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 


